
To whom it may concern, 
I live in 2 Lyndhurst Terrace London NVV3 50A and have no objection to the planning application 
(ref .2014/20471p) made by Mr. Dutton Parish. He is an architectural historian and sensitive to 
period design. I find his design to be discreet and perfectly in keeping with the building. 
Yours sincerely, 
Parvin Laurence 

Sent from my iPad 


